
 
 
 

 

 
 
October 26th, 2011 

 
 

Notice of Build Toronto Inc. Board 

 
REAL ESTATE INVESTMENT AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The next meeting of the Real Estate Investment and Development Committee will be 

held on October 31st, 2011 in the Main Boardroom at the Build Toronto Offices at 
200 King Street West, 2nd Floor at 12:30pm. 
 

For further information or assistance, please contact John Macintyre at (416) 981-3875 

or by email at jmacintyre@buildtoronto.ca. 

 
 
 

Real Estate Investment and Development Committee 

Stuart Lazier 
(Chair) 

Blake Hutcheson 
David Barry 

 (Members ex-officio) 

 
Paul Finkbeiner 

Brigitte Shim 
Ken Silver 

Councillor Michael Thompson 
(Members) 
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